
 
 

Our Nursery Hamster – 
Munch ☺  

If any families ever want to 
borrow Munch for the 

weekend or a few days 
please feel free to ask the 

teachers and we can 
arrange Munch to go on an 

adventure with you ☺  

Our Lovely New Staff! 

Sarah & Georgia are our 2 newest staff 
members! 

Sarah has lots experience working in 
childcare for many years, Sarah is part 

time and works Wednesdays, Thursdays & 
Fridays and works in Raspberries! 

Georgia is also a Raspberry member and is 
full time! Georgia has previous experience 

working in schools ☺ 

Ducklings!! 
We are really excited to let you know we will 
be having duckling eggs again this year as 
we know how much the children loved 
them last year! 
They will be arriving at the nursery the week 
commencing 20th May and due to hatch mid 
June!  

MAY 2024 
Dates For Your Diary 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday – 
We will be closed 
Monday 27th May – Bank Holiday – 
We will be closed 
 
Friday 19th July – Teddy’s Bears 
Picnic for School Leavers 
Saturday 20th July - Summer Fayre 
Tuesday 30th July - School Leavers 
Parents Evening 

Elle, Kam & all the staff at Bluebell Barn 
☺ 

Georgia Sarah 

 
As of week commencing 6th May 

2024 Zebedees will be switching to 
their Spring/ Summer 2024 menu 
which means we will be switching 
back to cold teas moving forward. 
We will send out the new menu so 

you can see what is new. 


